
All about Transition—June 2020 

 

 

Mrs Annika Beaumont—Head of School 

Rowley Park Primary Academy, Highfield Grove, Stafford, ST17 9RF 

A big hello to you all - we hope you are all remaining to stay 
safe and well! This has been a school year that nobody could 
have predicted and we thank you for your ongoing support. 

Even though the children have not received a full year actual-
ly in school, we strongly feel that we need to complete the 
year right! 

We wanted to communicate our plans for this with you. 

 

Below is our plan for transition for ending this year and 
starting next year. 

 

 

 

 

 

School reports 

As in previous years, teachers have written school reports 

for the children in their class. This will be sent out next 

week in the post. Following the reports you will have the 

opportunity to discuss these at the parent teacher consul-

tations. These will take place via zoom. 

There will be a letter accompanying the report along with 

a comments box if you would like to let us know your 

thoughts. 

Arrangements of meetings. 

We would love to do meetings face to face however due 

to current guidelines and restrictions, all meetings will be 

conducted via Zoom. There is a separate letter regarding 

zoom and how to set it up on the school website >        

parents tab > letters tab. 

Graduations—Nursery and Year 6  

Information will be provided and an invite will come to 

you via your email address.  

Current teacher meeting to end the year 

An invite will come to you via your email address. 

New teacher meetings 

An invite will come to your email address 

Parent/Teacher consultations following reports 

We will provide the dates for you for these via text mes-

sage - You will then need to let us know whether you 

would like a morning slot or an afternoon slot. 

Your time will then be provided for you with the invite to 

the meeting.  

New to Nursery or Reception. 

 Meet the new teacher sessions via zoom. 

 A welcome gift into EYFS and transition task 

 A parents information meeting 

Moving up to a new year group 

 Meeting with current teacher to end the year 

 Introduce the new teacher meeting 

 A parents consultation meeting with current and 

new teacher following school reports if you require 

it. 

 Home learning about transition/moving on. 

Year 6 moving onto high school. 

 Teachers have attended meetings with the high 

schools that children are going to. 

 Transition information/support will be available 

on the website. 

 Transition zoom meeting with Mr Smith 

 Virtual End the year/Graduation meeting with Mr 

Smith—information to follow, 

 Graduation Keepsake 

Remember if you need to get in touch, 

call the school office number—if you 

leave a message somebody will get 

back to you or email us at      

headteach-

er@rowleyparkacademy.org.uk 


